
Tannehill Valley Baptist Church                                            January 24, 2024 
Series: Making Church Membership Meaningful 

Pt. 3- “Making Membership Meaningful By Being A Unifying Member” 
Selected Passages 

 
John 13:35  
 
1. Unity Is A Beautiful Mark Of Jesus Among One Another 
 
 Ephesians 4:1-6 
 Ephesians 1:15,16  
 Colossians 3:14  
 
 
 
 
2. We Must Avoid Destructive Talk That Will Destroy Unity In The 
    Church 
 
 1 Corinthians 1:10-11   
 James 3:5-6 
 1 Peter 3:8-12 
 1 Corinthians 11:19  
 Titus 3:10-11 
 
 
 
 
 
3. Constantly Develop A Heart That Promotes Unity In The Church. 
 
Colossians 3:12-13  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
TANNEHILL VALLEY 
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FAX:  477-3421 

 
                                             Ministry Staff 
  

         Jonathan D. Reaves      Senior Pastor 
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    Joe Marchetti       Music Minister 

    Joshua Kent       Student Minister 
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Tannehill Valley Baptist Church             
January 28, 2024 

 
 
 

If while you are worshiping with us today you have any questions regarding 
childcare, please see one of our Greeters.  They’ll be glad to assist you in 
showing you childcare rooms for babies/younger children.  An announcement 
will be made during the Welcome time concerning Children’s Worship for 4 
years thru Grade 4. 

 

Come People Of The Risen King 
      

I Stand Amazed 
Welcome 
 

It Was Finished Upon That Cross 
 

There Is A Redeemer 
 

Message                                                                Bro. Jon Reaves 
 

Series: Making Church Membership Meaningful 
Pt. 3- “Making Membership Meaningful By Being A Unifying Member” 

Selected Passages 
 

Nothing But The Blood 
Offertory Prayer                    Doug Hyche 
 

I Set My Hope On Jesus 
  
 

E-Giving On-Line Donations 
For more information, go online at www.tannehillvalley.org  

TVBC Corporate Bible Reading Plan  
Our Bible Reading Plan with the book of Joshua a book that unfolds God's two-part plan 
of redemption for His people Israel from desert wandering to the promised land entry. 
Bro. Jon’s Bible Study Reviews are available each Friday with the Newsflash as an 
attachment, on our TVBC FB page, or at the TVBC Website www.tannehillvalley.org 
under Resources in the Bulletin/Announcement tab listed as Bible Study Review. 
 

Bible Reading Plan: Week 5 - January 29-February 2  
Joshua 10:1-15,16-27,28-43,11:1-9,11:10-23 

 

We Kindly Request That All Cell Phones Be Silenced 
 

 

Church Information and Opportunities Available 
 

February 5 PM Focus  
February 4 – Lord’s Supper Service 
February 11 – Prayer Focus 
February 18 – Mission Focus 
February 25 – Uplift Celebration 

Wednesday Mid-Week Service 
Come join us each Wednesday at 6:30 PM for refreshing encouragement with Bible Study 
for all ages with fellowship equipping you to finish the week strong, prepared for Sunday 
worship to glorify and bring praise to His name. See announcement sheet for more info.  

Music Ministry Notes 
• Adult Choir Rehearsal: is held each Sunday afternoon at 4 PM.  

• Children’s Cross Choir Grades 1-6 begins rehearsals on Feb.4 @ 5 PM.  
TVBC February Food Drive for The Grace Place 
Share the love with the least of these by supporting The Grace Place located in 
Bessemer, AL, a nonprofit ministry providing food and clothing to the underprivileged in 
the surrounding communities. They receive monthly support but each February our we 
seek personal contribution through food or monetary donations. The UPLIFT Food Drive, 
which is on Saturday, Feb. 10, is also a great bonus. Our Ladies Ministry assists with the 
UPLIFT Food Drive, please see Mrs. Melodie McDill for information on how you may help. 
An insert with food items for donation is in the bulletin this week (no expired foods, 
please). Donation bins will be available today, Sunday, January 28 through February 11 in 
either of the entrances to the Worship Center.  

7-12th Grade Student Ministry Summer Mission Trip 
Centrifuge will be at Union University in Jackson, TN., July 15-20. Reserve your place as 
soon as possible with a deposit of $75.00. Please note on the payment that it is for 
Centrifuge 2024 Student Mission Trip. For more information see Joshua Kent.  

Parent-Child Dedication 
February 25 will be our next Parent-Child Dedication. This age range for children is 2 
years and under. Note the following:  

1. The Parent-Child dedication service is a time when parents commit to raising 
their child in the instruction of Christ through the Scripture within the church 
family. 

2. It is to be entered into seriously by parents. 
3. Parents should be committed members or faithfully attending Tannehill Valley 

Baptist Church. 

4. For those who are interested or have questions about this service please contact 
the church office at 205-477-6811 by February 11. If you are participating, you 
will receive an email asking for pertinent information needed for the ceremony, 
please reply by no later than Feb. 13. Thank you. 

No Evening Focus, January 28, 2024 

Mr. Billy Barnes is still in Diversicare Rehabilitation in Greensboro, AL, 

located over an hour from his home. If you would like to send him a card or 

small gift please mail it to: Mr. Billy Barnes, C/O Diversicare P.O. Box 438 

Greensboro, AL 36744. He may receive calls at 334-624-3054.  

http://www.tannehillvalley.org/
http://www.tannehillvalley.org/

